
 

Merit System Election Results 

March 4, 2022 

Dear Colleagues, 

As we know, in November 2021, CSEA filed a petition to move to a merit system for hiring classified 

employees. After several months of consideration, the vote was finalized late last night. Classified 

employees strongly supported moving to a merit system. 

A total of 301 votes were cast at the two polling sites at Grossmont and Cuyamaca colleges. Of those, 

209 voted “yes” and 92 voted “no.”  

We respect the decision of the majority of classified professionals, and are committed to positively and 

collaboratively moving forward.  

Thank you to everyone for carefully considering this important decision.   

With gratitude,  

Lynn  
 
Lynn Ceresino Neault, Ed.D., Chancellor 


